Subject: 17.11.17 - Kent support of the Home Edcuation Bill

Date: 17 November 2017 16:47:00

Attachments: Bill with Kent comments.docx
Summary for Lord Soley -2.docx

Importance: High
Sensitivity: Confidential

Dear Lord Soley

Please accept my apologies for the late submission of these documents. Attached are Kent's comments on the Home Education (Duty of Local Authorities) Bill, which Kent is fully in support of and a summary response to some of the issues raised during the meeting on the 17 October.

I sincerely wish you all the very best for the second reading of the bill on the 24th and if I can provide any further information relevant to supporting this, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards

Hilary Alford | Access to Education Manager | **Fair Access** | Kent County Council | Room 2.24, Sessions House | Maidstone, ME14 1XQ | Internal: 415769 | External: 03000 415769 | www.kent.gov.uk

This message may contain confidential and privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient please accept our apologies. Please do not disclose, copy or distribute information in this e-mail or take any action in reliance on its contents: to do so is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. Please inform us that this message has gone astray before deleting it. Thank you for your co-operation